Village Hall Update April 2022

1. Planning update from Graham Polson:

“Our planning has now been granted. There are a number of conditions imposed but these are
mostly confirmation of the solutions proffered by Dan and Grocott & Murfit. As we knew, there is
still the Heritage requirement to be resolved but after some discussion, they have agreed to
permit us to demolish the building down to ground level but leaving the piers in place. This is
good news as it can be completed while the Heritage plans are being formulated and will speed
up the starting process. This does mean though that we will have to have a final working group
meeting fairly soon to empty the hall."

2. Finance update from Graham Able:

"We have just received £2799.13 into our bank account from HMRC (the second gift aid claim).
Thus the total raised now stands at £534,739.44, equating to 53,473 bricks (plus nearly one
more!).

The bank account currently stands at £96,098.21."



